Heritage Lodge Auxiliary Society
Box 780
Elk Point, AB
TOA 1A0

RECEIVED iR 70 201

March 17, 2014
To the County of St Paul:

| am writing this letter on behalf of the Heritage Lodge Auxiliary Society. The Auxiliary Society
carries on without purpose of gain for all its members and any profits or donations to the
organization shall be used in promoting its objectives. One of our organizations main objectives
is to provide for the recreation of the members and to promote and afford opportunity for
friendly and social activities. The Auxiliary Society obtains its funding through small donations
and internal funding.

The residents of Heritage Lodge, Buckingham House and Ft. George Manor have access to the
Community Handivan. It is used for transportation for recreation trips and the occasional
medical trip. The Handivan was used extensively over the past year to get residents into the
community for social activities.

Based on the cost of last years travel ($5404.84 in expenses) and with the increase of the price
of fuel, we are requesting money from the County of St. Paul in the form of a Travel Grant.

Should you have any questions, feel free to contact me on behalf of the Heritage Lodge
Auxiliary Society.

Thank-you for your consideration,

o Aadrse

Lori Kadutski
Heritage Lodge Auxiliary Society Secretary




